
Welcome To Lakeside Worship Center 
Welcome Friends. We are here to worship God, fellowship 
with believers and preach the Gospel. We hope that you 

enjoy your time with us today. 
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Sunday Services 

Sunday School  & Story Hour  9:30 am 
Morning Worship  10:30 am 

Kinderchurch & Children’s Church  10:30 am 
Community Groups ~ 1st & 3rd Sunday Night  6 pm 

Community Group Prayer ~ 2nd Sunday Night  
Men & Women’s Meeting ~ 4th Sunday Night  6 pm 

 

Wednesday Services 
Food Bank 10 am - 12 pm 

Bible Study  7 pm 
Royal Ranger  

Youth  
Mpact 

 

Welcome Home 



Reach your FIVE 

Welcome to Lakeside Worship Center.  If this is your first 
time with us, we hope that you find that we are a loving 

church that invites the presence of God, and preaches the 
Word of God. Guest, please don’t forget to drop off your  

visitor card at the Information Center after the service for a 
special gift of welcome. We pray that you are blessed today. 

and please come again. 

Lakeside’s Institute of Biblical Studies spring semester will 
start the first of January. We do have some openings if you 
would like to join. See Lady Beth if you have any questions 

or want to register.  

Camp Candy Sale 
If you have per-ordered candy, it is 
ready for pickup today. We have a 
huge Candy & Bake Sale going on 
today. Come get you some yummy 

treats! Super special treats today with Pastor 
Courtney cookies and Patsy Nickels (Pastor 
Tim’s mom) sea salted caramels. We will also be 
having a silent auction for a delicious German Chocolate 
Cake. All the profit will go towards sending kids to camp.  

We are putting together a choir that will sing for our  
Christmas Day Service. If you will be there that day and are 
interested in being part of the choir that day, there will be a 
mandatory practice today after the morning service. This 

practice should only last about 30 minutes. Please see Dr. 
Robinson for more information.  

We are in need of some iCare Volunteers. Please see  
Sydney or Hazel Hunte, if you can become a team member 
of this ministry. 

Happy Birthday, Happy Anniversary  
December 

12-6 Jared Pace, 12-6 Ashley Bell 
12-9  Shekinah Weedman 

12-10 Jake & Michele Robinson Ann.  
12-12  Claus Seadler, 12-13 Michele Robinson 

12-14 Emily Culver, 12-14 John Culver 
12-19 Diana Fox, 12-20  Ed Campbell 

12-21 Mark & Terese Pace 
12-23 Courtney Helton, 12-30  Danny & Janet Alcorn 

 
. 
 

There will be a very special One Hour Christmas Service on  
Tuesday, December 25th at 10:30am. Please make plans 

now to attend with your family. 

Our annual Women’s Christmas 
party will be held at the home of 

Lady Beth tonight at 6pm. Please 
bring a gift  to exchange. Also 

please bring a side dish, dessert or 
drink. The Men will also be meeting tonight at the church at 

6pm. The children can come with their  
fathers (childcare will be  

provided). The Men will be  
having a steak and potato night. 
Men, if you are coming please 

sign up so we know how much to 
purchase. The men will need to bring $5 with them tonight to 

cover the cost of the meat.  

Pastor Tim & Lady Beth will be  
hosting a Open House / New Years Eve 
Party at their home on Monday, December 
31st from 8pm-12:30am. This will be a 
great time of fun, games, laughter, food 

and friendship. We will end the year with worship and prayer. 
Please bring a finger food dish. We would love to see you 
and your family there.  


